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UTMB: Got a number for 2014 in the draw

Happy new trail running everyone. I have got a bib for the UTMB this year again. Today at 10
AM CET the results of the draw have been published. 

I was lucky, since i had a coefficient of 2 for this years draw. Since last year i took part, but only
because i donated 2000 Euro for a solidarity bib. Hopefully you have made it through also. See
you in August in Chamonix.
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